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As	a	Buninyong	resident,	I	feel	there	is	a	need	to	recognise	us	as	the	village	that	we	are.	As	a
member	of	various	community	groups	I	have	been	troubled	by	the	lack	of	councilor	presence.	I	do
not	see	this	as	intentional	but	more	as	a	result	of	the	ward	covering	too	much	of	an	area.	The
needs	of	Buninyong	voters	is	also	vastly	different	to	those	of	the	Ballarat	suburbs.	We	are	a	Village
and	with	that	comes	differences	and	challenges	that	need	to	be	lived	and	understood.	Residents	in
Mt	Clear	do	not	have	the	same	experiences.


